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Thanks for hosting the very informative meeting yesterday, albeit very long. I vote to
increase the upland review to 500ft. Its absurd to think we need scientific evidence to
support the fact that less development means cleaner water, not to mention saving
wildlife! The vote shouldn't center on how much work it will be for the town to make
these changes. This is for the good of the community.

Also, Gary Goeschel's comments in the Day were an abomination as he clearly
supports more development, i.e. more money. Does this sway the board unfairly? I
think so!

Thanks for listening.
Best,
Deborah Diehl
26 Green Valley Lake Rd
I work at Yale New Haven hospital and run the WIC program since apparently you want to
know such things.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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